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Hello
I live in Ashland with my wife, two married children with three grandchildren and a great grandchild. We all eat
organic and part of our family grow a good part of their own food.
I am writing you to support SB 1037 as it would support the ability of local farmers to address diverse farming
needs at a community level.
Allow farmers to determine what will grow best in their communities and on their land and create GE free zones.
Allowing GE free zones enriches diversity and can raise the standards of farming practices.
Support communities throughout Oregon to protect high value crops such as wheat, alfalfa and speciality seeds.

Please support SB 1037

Lenn M Snyder
2274 McCall Drive
Ashland, OR 97520
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